
 

 

 

 

Valuing All God’s Children National Survey  

 

 

We are committed to ensuring Church schools have the support they need to enable all children and 

young people to flourish and live life in all its fullness.  

In November 2017 we published our second edition of Valuing All God's Children a guidance document to 

help Church schools challenge homophobic, biphobic and transphobic bullying. We want to find out 

what the impact of Valuing All God's Children has been and what more we can do to help you create a 

welcoming and inclusive environment for all children.   

We are asking Church schools to respond to a survey so that we can find out whether you found the 

guidance helpful. This survey is not about checking up on schools – it is about finding out how things are 

going. There is also an opportunity for you to say what further guidance or support you think is 

required.   

The survey can be completed here www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/F65CPZB. It should take you 

no more than 15 minutes to complete. The survey will close on 3 May 2019.  

Your feedback would be greatly appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

The full guidance document and Word versions of the appendices can be downloaded here www.churchofengland.org/more/education-and-

schools/education-publications.  

Any questions or queries please contact Jemma Adams (Programmes and Projects Officer at the Church of England Education Office) 

jemma.adams@churchofengland.org.     
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